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Dear UTC,
 
I’m writing to note the ACLU-WA’s interest in docket U-180525, regarding Advanced Metering
Infrastructure.  The ACLU-WA, along with a strong coalition of community organizations, has
championed legislation in Seattle that places strong safeguards around data collection, use, sale, and
other dissemination by Seattle City Light and third parties in connection with Seattle’s AMI
deployment.  We continue to urge the Commission to advance transparency, accountability, and
fairness considerations in all AMI deployments through this rulemaking.  Although we are not
formally commenting on  the current set of questions (largely directed to utilities) in the

Commission’s Notice of July 10th regarding this rulemaking, I am notifying the UTC as directed in that
Notice to continue to keep me on the mailing list for this docket.  I appreciate your attention.
 
Best,
Shankar.
 
 
Shankar Narayan
Technology and Liberty Project Director
Pronouns: He, Him
 
American Civil Liberties Union of Washington
901 Fifth Avenue, Suite 630, Seattle, WA 98164
 
206.624.2184 x281 | snarayan@aclu-wa.org
www.aclu-wa.org
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